
 

 
 

17 December 2010 
 
 
Manager Announcements 
Company Announcements Office 
ASX Limited 
Level 4 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
ASIC FORM 604 – Notice of Change of Interests of Substantial Holder 
 
Attached is a copy of a Notice of change of interests of substantial holder in respect to 
Territory Resources Limited group’s interest in Blackwood Corporation Limited.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Patrick McCole 
Company Secretary 






